
Customer Service is Our #1 Priority 

After hour contact – 570-274-0554 

 
               Office Hours     Monthly Meetings 

Tuesdays      9:00 am - 3:30 pm        July 16, 2024 – 6:30 pm  

Wednesdays 9:00 am - 3:30 pm        Aug. 20, 2024 – 6:30 pm 

Thursdays    9:00 am - 3:30 pm        Sept. 17, 2024 – 6:30 pm 

Telephone:  570-758- 3615 

Website:  LMTMA.COM 

 

 

SUNBURY STREET PROJECT 

 The Lower Mahanoy Township Municipal Authority would like to thank the customers 

that were affected by the Sunbury/Broad Street Water Main Replacement project for their 

patience and cooperation during the project.  The project is complete, and the Authority is 

that much closer to having new water main pipes in the ground for all of its customers.  

This wouldn’t have been possible without a grant from the Commonwealth Financing 

Agency and the Department of Community and Economic Development and funds from 

the Lower Mahanoy Township to help with the paving work. 

 

RESURFACING OR CEMENTING 

Reminder: If you plan on having any excavation work done on your 

property, please have your contractor contact PA One Call @811 and our 

System operator will be notified by them to locate all underground utilities. 

 

 

 

POOL FILLING  

If a consumer desires to fill or add water (300 gallons or more) to a swimming pool, the 

consumer must contact the Authority or its operator to obtain the written permission as to 

the time, date and amount of water which the consumer may use to fill or add to the pool 

and any restrictions that may be placed upon the water service at that time.  If the 

consumer violates this provision, the water service to the property may immediately be 

terminated without prior notice and in addition, the violator shall be subject to the 

payment for the cost for termination or restoration of service, the actual or estimated 

amount of water used and a penalty of $300 for damage to the water system.  For more 

information, consumers may either contact the Municipal Office at 570-758-3615 or the 

plant operator at 570-274-0554 or you may send a request through our website under the 

“Services” tab and click Request from the drop down menu on the right top of the 

webpage.  If you are not sure how much water your pool holds, under the “fill a pool” 

heading on the left side of the screen, there is place to calculate the amount of water 

needed.  

 


